
Commodity Supplemental 

Food Program (CSFP) 
 
 

 

NOTICE 
 

 

Please pick up your CSFP Food Box on   

Friday, February 9th, 2024 
 

10:00 am to 12:00 pm 
 

at the following location: 
Perquiman’s County Recreation Center  

310 Granby St. 

Hertford, NC 

Please report any changes of your phone numbers or address 
 

Failure to pick up your box for 2 consecutive months will result in a 

termination letter & your box will go to a Waiting List member if 

you fail to come to the next distribution 
 

Waiting list will be served the second hour 

 

 

Any questions, please contact: 

Pecolia Holley, CSFP Coordinator (252) 312-6238 

Ann Thomas, CSFP Coordinator (252) 312-4236 

 

 

 
This institution is an equal opportunity provider.  


